
 

THE CURRY COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

IN AND FOR THE COUNTY OF CURRY  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Curry County Planning Commission will hold a public meeting 

and hearing, Thursday, August 15, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the lower level annex conference 

room located at 94235 Moore Street in Gold Beach, Oregon for the purpose of hearing the 

following application: 

 

S-1901 – Filed by Joshua Stout, Agent for Sant Pacific, an application requesting approval for a 33 

lot subdivision.  The subject property is located in the Wedderburn area, north of Gold Beach off 

of Ocean Way adjacent to Shore Pines Senior Living Community and inside the Gold Beach 

Urban Growth Boundary (UGB).  
 

Written testimony may be submitted to the Curry County Community Development 

Department, 94235 Moore Street, Suite 113, Gold Beach, prior to the public hearing, or at the 

hearing. 

All are welcome to attend.  For further information contact Curry County Planning Department 

at (541) 247-3228. 

Becky Crockett – Planning Director 

 

Applicable materials including the application and staff report will be available on the Curry 

County Planning Commission website 10 days prior to the hearing. 

 

 

 

Curry Coastal Pilot – Publish August 3, 2019 

Curry County Reporter – Publish July 31, 2019 

 

 


